Jane Rasely

From: Erika Shriner <erika.shriner@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 4:20 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

The 87 room Winslow Hotel appears to be universally opposed by all but the developers and apparently the planning
staff. At one public meeting | attended, the new planning director introduced the project using words like exciting and
innovative. This seems highly unprofessional and shocking to a community that simply does not welcome unsustainable
projects such as this. And a project so divergent from current zoning and our comp plan hardly merits staff acting like
cheerleaders.

Perhaps it is time for planning staff to listen to citizens and carefully reread the comp plan and then represent the values
of island resident rather than those of developers.

Erika Shriner



